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Portland Free Play: Loose Parts Recess Pilot @ Vernon
Vernon IB World School is partnering with Portland Free Play on a
pilot project to enrich the outdoor play environment by
introducing loose parts! The goals of this project are to enrich the
play possibilities for kids during recess and see what impact this has
on their experience of school. The project started this week and will
run through the end of the year. This project is being modeled on the
Scrapstore PlayPods which are in over 300 schools around the UK. We
are one of only 3 schools in North America to pilot this! See a great
video about their work here! P.S. Our kids, small and big, love it!
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nqi1KyJJeKg

Year-End Concerts: Next Week!
The Vernon year-end concerts will be on May 18 and May 19 from
5:30-6:30 pm in the MPR. May 18 will highlight grades K-4, and May
19 will highlight grades 5-8. The Vernon Choir will perform at both
concerts. We hope to see you there! More details next week.

2016-2017 Yearbooks!
Vernon yearbooks go on sale Monday May 15 outside the Main
Office. Yearbooks are only $15 each for 64 colorful pages of Vernon
fun! Cash only. The Yearbook staff will be there from 8:35 to 9:00 AM
before school and from 3:00 to 3:30 after school for pre-sales.
A draft copy of the yearbook will be available for view.

* Close-out sale: Ten (10) 2016 yearbooks are available for
purchase. Only $7.50 each. See Connie in the Office.

http://portlandfreeplay.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nqi1KyJJeKg


Student Meal Accounts: Important Info

Student meal accounts with positive or negative balances will carry 
over into next school year. Families can pay off negative account 
balances by cash or check in the Cafeteria, or online 
at www.myschoolbucks.com by June 15, 2017.
Families with positive account balances have the following options:
- Do nothing -- leave the funds in the account to pay for future school 
meals
- Request the balance be transferred to a sibling meal account
- Request a refund via the Cafeteria Lead (check will be sent within 4-
6 weeks)
- Request the funds be donated to help cover money owed on other 
student meal accounts
For more information, go to www.pps.net/nutrition, or call 503-916-
3399.

MS. ANNA’S ART STUDIO NEWS: May 2017

Hello Vernon Families,

I hope you got to see your child’s artwork on the school walls at IB
Night. Our hallways are always exhibiting new works, so look upstairs
and downstairs and look all around stairs.

If you didn’t get a chance to see the “Steam” Mural, it is currently
resting in the MPR on the little stage. The 6B artists worked diligently
on it for months and it is now complete. I am super proud of their
dedication, creativity, innovation and motivation to make the mural a
success!

For the full news, including current Student Art Shows and news on 
the Artist-in-Residence, please go here: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ec5SHJqlX0R4zLQ4sLeTA_yn-
hl3og6jCBJfz9kxx7I/edit?usp=sharing

Last day for SMART Tuesday, May 16 Thanks, Devani & volunteers!

End-of-year Music Concert Thursday, May 18 6:30-7:30pm - MPR

Volunteer Appreciation Social Friday, May 19 Details TBA

http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
http://www.pps.net/nutrition
tel:503-916-3399
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ec5SHJqlX0R4zLQ4sLeTA_yn-hl3og6jCBJfz9kxx7I/edit?usp=sharing


Did you know that every day Vernon posts a “hoot out,” a celebration of 
learning and achievement, on Twitter and Facebook? Follow us @Vernon_IB
or on our Facebook page “Vernon IB World School Community.” Below are 
some recent highlights!



From an appreciative and happy Vernon Staff!

Visit here: goo.gl/HTxdxr

http://goo.gl/HTxdxr








Dear Vernon Community,

This summer NWDSA: Bike First! is the week of June 19-23. The Vernon community 
has been given three scholarships to attend the clinic through Safe Routes to Schools.

Here is a video showing Bike First!. Check it 
out! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DkAeOsVfhtY&feature=youtu.be

Bike First! Bike Week teaches individuals, ages 8 and older, the skills necessary to 
ride a traditional bike. Riders with any type of disability are eligible, as well as those 
without disabilities. This includes fine and gross motor skills, fear of falling, anxiety, 
ADD, anyone on an IEP or 504 plan, etc. This year, Bike First! is the week of June 19-
23, 2017 and is held at Concordia University in NE Portland.

Bike First! Refresher Course is for those who already know how to ride and need to 
build more confidence, learn how to start or stop, going up and down hills, avoiding 
pedestrians, etc. This is held June 21-23, 2017.

Bike First! Quick Start! is for those who don’t know how to ride a bicycle and don’t 
need a full week to learn. These are individuals (sometimes we have adults!) with and 
without disabilities. This is held June 21 – 23, 2017.

NWDSA: Bike First! site- www.nwdsa.org/bikefirst

CONTACT: annbikefirst@gmail.com if you are interested in using one of these 
scholarships!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DkAeOsVfhtY&feature=youtu.be
http://www.nwdsa.org/bikefirst
mailto:annbikefirst@gmail.com
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